
Barrow Extra News

Wow, what a busy term we’ve had at Barrow Extra! As we approach the

Christmas holidays, we thought now would be a good time to share some of

this term’s news and activities.

Since we last wrote,we’ve had some new recruits to our Barrow Extra family in

the form of the children from Reception. They’ve settled in brilliantly and

looked right at home from the start of term. We also continue to enjoy the

company of our older, more experienced Barrow Extra goers, of course!

We hope you enjoy looking at some snaps of the children in action as they

share their fantastic creations and activities.

We’re looking forward to seeing you again in the new year but in the

meantime, the Barrow ExtraTeam wishes you all a wonderful Christmas break.

Thank you for your support this term.

Interested in Barrow Extra?
If you would like to learn more about Barrow Extra and how to 

register for places, you can ask at the school office or click here.

December 2022

https://barrowcevcprimaryschool.co.uk/our-school/barrow-extra/


We may have already reached

Christmas time but our Barrow

Extra children didn’t let autumn,

Halloween, Children in Need, and

bonfire night go by without getting

in on the related craft action!

Didn’t they do well?

Our busy 
Autumn



Feeling festive…



Time to play…

✓ Collaboration

✓ Kindness

✓ Taking turns



Q: What do snowmen eat for 
breakfast?
A: Ice Crispies

Q: What is the 
best Christmas 
present?
A: A broken 
drum…you 
can’t beat it!

Q: What do 
Santa’s elves 
learn at 
school?
A: The elf-
abet

Q: What do you call Santa 
when he stops moving?
A: Santa Pause
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